
Big Rock Exploration AB's associated company Holmasjön 

Prospektering AB has been recommended to drill another 

1300 meters on the Kallmora field. 

Holmasjön Prospektering “The company” has been recommended to drill 800 meters 

spread over five holes on the eastern anomaly within the Kallmora exploration permit. In 

addition to this, the company has previously been recommended to drill 500 meters 

distributed over five holes on the western anomaly. 

In May 2021, the company drilled a hole each on the two anomalies. The hole on the 

western anomaly contained levels up to 13.75% lead and 6.61% zinc as well as copper, iron 

and elevated levels of several rare earth metals. The hole on the eastern anomaly contained 

concentrations of 0.73% copper and 37% iron as well as several rare earth metals at a depth 

of only a few meters. 

The purpose of future drilling programs is to investigate the extent of the minerals found in 

May. If minerals are found in these boreholes, they will also form the basis for a future 

application for a processing concession. 

In addition to the drilling, Holmasjön Prospektering AB has been recommended additional 

exploration initiatives that increase the potential for the Kallmora field. 

CEO Alexander Andersson's comment 

“Finding a very interesting area, which has now been confirmed by external expertise and is 

now planning an extended drilling program for Q2, is impressive. The company will continue 

to maintain close contact with the associated company about future events.” 
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